
SAFE REFINERIES SAVE LIVES

RALLY at BP CHICAGO OFFICE 

USW members from oil sites around the country have been forced to begin ULP strikes as the 

industry has refused to bargain in good faith on important safety issues. 

In the past five years, 27 workers have been killed and hundreds more seriously injured. It is past 

time for BP and other oil companies to address these concerns.

The rally will begin at 11:00 AM on Thursday, March 19th. Union members and supporters will 

gather outside of BP’s corporate offices at the Chicago Mercantile Exchange to demand safe 

workplaces and fair contracts for thousands of Oil Workers.

THURSDAY, MARCH 19

11 AM at Chicago Merc.

30 S. WACKER DRIVE

CHICAGO, IL 60606


